
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Cancelling Sunday Service Due To Illness 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
October 8, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We've been receiving a number of reports from our members this week that they are sick. Some have 

tested positive for COVID and some have tested negative, but either way it is a significant number of 

people, and we've decided to go ahead and cancel service this Sunday. We don't make these decisions 

lightly, and really appreciate your understanding. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor Adonia shares a couple lessons 

learned from the past eight years of pastoring: 1) God Works with those who are willing and 2) We can't 

walk this path alone. She shares vulnerably about this journey so far and precious nuggets of wisdom. If 

you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or 

Facebook page. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

Work began a few weeks ago on the final basement unit at the 4-plex. We have made significant progress 

since then. The painting and electrical is complete, and this week, bedroom carpets, countertops and 

fixtures went in. Extra volunteers has enabled us to make a lot of progress in a short time. After some 

final plumbing repairs and mold remediation, we will have the family move in this coming week. 

 

  
 

  
 

We are finally returning to our stomping grounds at the Golden Rec Center for our annual Children's Day 

celebration. On Saturday, October 22, We will have a traditional pledge service and breakfast at the 

church at 8am, and then we will go to the Rec Center for fun and play and have lunch there. You are 

welcome to meet us at the rec center at around 10am. The church will pay the admission fees. There's lots 

to do at the rec center for all ages. 

 



 

 

 
 

Save the date for our annual Fall Festival, on Sunday October 30. We will have a costume contest with 

prizes and lots of other fun planned. 

 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


